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Dear Council Members,
Please, please, please spend our parks and rec taxes on securing this rare chance for the
Shoreline public to have another safe access to the waterfront!  Richmond Beach should be
beach forward, pardon the pun and be adding as much public access as Edmonds has done in
its wisdom.  Water, sand and sun is so restorative to the community. More access will be
healthful and enrich the community in so many ways.  With exposure to our natural spaces,
conservation and appreciation will lead generations towards choices for sustainable choices to
preserve Mother Earth and its creatures.  Let's not let water front go to single homeowners.
Please purchase this primo lot for 'stay vacations' for all to enjoy!
With deepest respect for your work for our community,
We remain,
Jackie and Ajai Sehgal 
(and two daughters, a son in law, mother in law and 3 grandkids, all who now live in 4 homes
in Shoreline....because its a great place to grow in!)
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